
CLASS NOTICES
Reading
Children need to read for at least ten minutes every day in order to help 
them improve their fluency of reading. The children will be responsible for 
changing their reading books when they complete the book they have read. 
Please can parents sign the reading record to say you have heard your 
child read at least once a week.
PE
PE will take place on Thursdays and Fridays. 
Children need to come to school in their PE Uniform:
black shorts or jogging trousers, plain, white t-shirt, plain black/dark 
jumper or hoodie and black trainers or plimsolls. 
They will also need their coat for playtime and lunchtimes when they are 
outside. Children wearing earrings in will not be allowed to take part in the 
session.
PSHE
In PSHE we will be looking at dreams and goals. We will be respectful when 
sharing our ideas and listening to others, using kind words and following our 
class charter.
Homework
Homework will go home on Friday.
Each half term, children will be asked to complete a homework project for 
the following half term. 
If you have any questions about the homework, please talk to us and we will 
be happy to help. 
In order to further support your children with their learning you can use 
websites like www.topmarks.co.uk  www.teachyourmonster.org to access 
English, Maths and Reading materials

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Hills  & Mr Nichols 
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ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING ENRICHMENT AREAS OF LEARNING
English In writing, we will be looking at adventure stories 

and non-chronological reports. We will be focusing 
on creating grammatically correct sentences, using 
expanded noun phrases, imperative verbs, 
prepositions and dialogue.

Maths In Maths we will continue looking at multiplication 
and division with particular emphasis on the 3, 4 and 
8 times tables and the formal written method for 
these. This will be followed by a unit on length and 
perimeter.

Science There is no specific science topic this half term.

Computing In ICT, we will be looking at sequencing sounds using 
‘Scratch’. As always, we will continue to work on 
keeping safe using technology. 

R.E. We will be learning about different religious and 
spiritual ways of life about prayer: This will include 
the practice, symbols, words and significance of 
prayer, as well as some key beliefs about prayer, so 
that pupils can develop thoughtful ideas and 
viewpoints of their own, about prayer.

Geography 
and 

History

This terms project will teach children about the 
history of Early Britain from the Stone Age to the 
Iron Age, including changes to people and lifestyle 
caused by ingenuity, invention and technological 
advancement.

MUSIC We will be doing a Unit of Work focused around one 
song: Three Little Birds- a reggae song for children 
by Bob Marley.
The children will be listening, singing and 
contrasting different music by various  composers 
as well as learning musical notes.

DT/Art In art, the children will be focussing on the artists 
Heather Hansen, Laura McKendry and Edgar Degas. 
They will be discovering how to make drawings that 
capture drama using charcoal.

P.E. Year 3 will be having a Sports Coach in to teach 
every Thursday. They will also be choreographing 
ideas to develop a dance based around Alice in 
Wonderland. 

MFL Year 3 will be continuing our MFL journey with 
Spanish. We will still look at the greetings, asking 
people their name, the alphabet and pronouncing 
letter names.


